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Meeting Convenes

1. Minutes: August 22, 1983
September 12, 1983
September 26, 1983

2. Discussion of 9-29-83 joint Planning
Commission meeting with the City of
Oakdale.
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October 6, 1983 INFORMATION MEMO

TO: Planning Commission Members
FROM: Pat Klaers

RE: October 10, 1983 Planning Commission Meeting

The Planning Commission's agenda for October 10, 1983 is very
light. As you can see, three sets of minutes should be approved.
The 9-26-83 and corrected 9-12-83 minutes are enclosed. The
corrected 9-26-83 minutes will be sent out to you tomorrow as
the City should be receiving these minutes from Ilene Johnson

on Friday.

I will not be attending this meeting as I will be out of town
on business but some of the Planning Commission members that
were present at the Joint Planning Commission meeting with the
City of Oakdale should discuss what took place at this joint
meeting.

Basically, the two cities determined that:

1. The possible placement of the horse racing track in
Woodbury is an important issue to all surrounding
cities. Note that in November, the City of Wood-
bury will be inviting surrounding governmental
officials to an infermational meeting relative to
the horse racing track.

2. These joint meetings are good informational workshops
for both communities and that at minimum, these joint
meetings should be held bi-annually.

3. Issues of common concern, such as development near
our common boundaries, sewer extension for Lake Elmo
Section 32 North into Oakdale or street development
becomes closer to reality, that these joint meetings
should be held more often for these concerns.

4. Those cities recognize a water supply problem around
the contaminated landfill in Lake Elmo and that we
are not opposed to the County considering (along with
all the other options) our Lake Elmo residents receiving
water from Oakdale supply system.

Enclosed is a sample resolution for your consideration relative
Fo paragraph #4 above, and if you find this resolution acceptable,
1t would then be presented to the City Council with your recommen-



